
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Hutchison for answer 

by the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 14 December 2017  

   

Question (1) Can the Convener please advise how many requests have 

been received during the year to date for planning 

documentation for visually impaired citizens? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can the Convener further advise the total cost of producing 

planning documents for visually impaired citizens in the year 

to date? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Will the Convenor agree to review the council’s process for 

making planning documentation available to visually 

impaired citizens to make this more accessible and cost 

effective? 

Answer (3)  
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